
 Item 8.5
At Council

27 March 2017
 

RELEVANT INFORMATION FOR COUNCIL 

FILE: S122193 DATE:  24 March 2017 

TO: Lord Mayor and Councillors 

FROM: Kim Woodbury, Chief Operating Officer 

THROUGH: Monica Barone, Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Information Relevant To Item 8.5 – Knowledge Exchange Sponsorship - 
Contemporary Music Roundtable - Music Australia – At Council - 27 March 
2017 

Alternative Recommendation 

It is resolved that: 

(A) Council approve cash sponsorship of $20,000 (excluding GST) and value-in-kind of up 
to $5,782 $8,640 (excluding GST) to the Music Council of Australia Pty. Limited for the 
2017 Contemporary Music Roundtable conference under the Knowledge Exchange 
Sponsorship Program; and 

(B) authority be delegated to the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate, execute and 
administer a sponsorship agreement with the Music Council of Australia Pty. Limited on 
terms consistent with clause (A). 

Purpose 

An administrative error by staff during the Committee report drafting process has resulted in 
the recommendation to Council containing an incorrect amount of value-in-kind support. The 
amount proposed in the above alternative recommendation reflects the quote provided by the 
City to Music Australia for their use of Customs House during the event and is reflected in 
Music Australia’s application for funding. The alteration to increase the value-in-kind support 
from $5,782 to the updated figure of $8,640 reflects the amount actually recommended by 
staff during the grant assessment process. 

Kim Woodbury, Chief Operating Officer 

Prepared by: Hugh Nichols, Strategy Advisor - Live Music and Performance 
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Monica Barone, Chief Executive Officer 
 

 


